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Richele Taylor Selected For Diversity Leaders Initiative

News

3.04.14 

Richele Taylor  was selected to participate in the Riley Institute at Furman’s Diversity Leaders

Initiative.

Members will meet over the course of five months in a format driven by timely, relevant case studies

and other experiential learning tools designed to maximize interactions and productive relationships

among program participants.

As part of the program, leaders work in cross-sector groups to respond to real issues and

opportunities in their communities through capstone service projects. 

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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